
Dear 4-H Families and Friends: 

April is a special month as we say THANK YOU to 

our 4-H volunteers since National Volunteer Week is 

celebrated in April each year. It is a time to thank all 

of our 4-H volunteers for helping in countless ways 

to make our program the best it can be. We are 

blessed in Price County to have some awesome 4-H 

volunteers. I truly hope each of you know how very 

much I appreciate you.  

Price County 4-H is able to offer numerous 

opportunities to our youth only because of your 

time, effort, and energy. Volunteers play a 

significant role in the success of the Price County    

4-H program. These caring, dedicated individuals 

help make positive impacts in the lives of young 

people by providing hands-on experiences, building 

life skills with youth, and sharing their time, talents, 

and energy. We have over 30 volunteers that 

provide 4-H experiences for the 107 youth that take 

part in the 7 clubs across the county. 

Remember to say thank you to 4-H volunteers in 

your clubs, projects, or groups and let them know 

how much you appreciate their time in helping make 

a difference in your life and the lives of young 

people. 

Thank you to all of our volunteers!! 

Julie Diepenbrock                                                                      

Price County 4-H 

Program Educator 

MISSION OF THE  PRICE 

COUNTY 4-H PROGRAM 

The Price County 4-H 

Program will provide many 

learning experiences through 

the cooperation and 

leadership of both the youth 

members and adult leaders. 

 

 

Price County Website 

price.extension.wisc.edu 

 

4HPriceCounty 
 

Phone: 

Office: 715-339-2555 

Julie’s cell: 608-381-2435 
 

Email: 

julie.diepenbrock@wisc.edu 

danielle.preston@co.price.wi.us 

 

Office Hours: 

M, W, TH 8am-1:30pm 

 

Access 4HOnline at  

v2.4honline.com 

http://taylor.uwex.edu/
mailto:stephanie.boehnlein@wisc.edu
mailto:cathleen.mauer@wisc.edu


PRICE COUNTY 4-H CLUBS 

Phillips Area 

 Restless Rascals– Natalie DeLeasky-- 715-891-5076—natnchad916@gmail.com     

Park Falls Area 

 Flambeau 4-Leafers-Arielle Hilgart— 507-450-0118 —ariellechristianson@gmail.com  

Kennan-Catawba Area  

 KC-Clovers-Linda Ceylor– 715-567-1010—hillsidedairyfarm@yahoo.com 

 Barn Bums-Michelle Drobnik– 715-965-2532—dairyshowprincess@hotmail.com 

Prentice/Ogema/Spirit/Brantwood Area 

 Happy Hoboes – Denae Walcisak-715-428-2158—denaewalcisak@gmail.com 

 Hillbillies – Ed & Mary Jo Ulrich– 715-767-5404—mjulrich@yahoo.com 

 Wilson Workers – Rachel Hoffman– 715-367-5636—hoffmrac@gmail.com 

COUNTYWIDE PROJECT CONTACTS 

Horse Project: Natalie DeLeasky 715-891-5076, natnchad916@gmail.com 

Market Animal Sale: Greg Lyons 715-456-3198, marketanimalsale@gmail.com 

What is the Adult Leaders Association? 
The Price County 4-H Adult Leaders Association is a 
board of members who provide assistance to the Price 
County 4-H program and its clubs in various ways 
including: 

• Making Decisions affecting Price County 4-H 

• Supplement County 4-H Programs (Project Fun 
Day, Cloverbuds, Project Workshops, Lego Robotics, etc.) 

• Provide Scholarships to outstanding 4-H Members 

• Supplement Camp Fees 

• Provide Financial Assistance for 4-H Educational Experiences 
 

The Leaders Association is able to provide financial assistance to 
our 4-H program through fundraising. The Dining Hall & Silent 
Auction at the Price County Fair are their biggest fundraisers. 

Any 4-H Volunteer is eligible and welcome to be a part of             
the Adult Leaders Association.  

   
Next Meeting: April 1 @ 6:15 pm  
   Price County Extension Office  (Zoom option available) 



 

The Spirit-Hill-Ogema 4-H Fair takes place at the 
Spirit Town Hall August 17, 2024. The fair is over 
80 years old! Join in the tradition and enter your 

cattle, goats, horses, pigs, 
photography, foods, plants, 

drawings, and much more! 

This 4-H Fair is open to all 4-H 
members BUT your club leader 
has to let the Spirit Hill Ogema   
4-H Fair Board know by April 18 
that your club would like to exhibit.    

For more information fair contact Ed Ulrich at         
715-767-5404 or mjulrich@yahoo.com 

We currently have the following youth members 
in each club: 

Hillbillies - 16 

KC Clovers - 9 

Restless Rascals - 15 

Wilson Workers - 25 

Barn Bums - 5 

Flambeau 4-Leafers - 16 

Happy Hoboes - 17 

mailto:mjulrich@yahoo.com


YOUTH 3  Grade + 







 

The University of Wisconsin-Madison Division of Extension is an EEO/AA institution committed to diversity 
among its employees and in its programs. Requests for reasonable accommodations for 
disabilities or limitations should be made prior to the date of the program or activity for 
which it is needed. Please do so as early as possible prior to the program or activity so 

that proper arrangements can be made. In certain situations, information related to 
requests may be shared with staff or units necessary to help coordinate an appropriate 

accommodation.  

 



The WI 4-H Horse Association has updated 

their handbook for the year. Go to our website (price.extension.wisc.edu) and 

search horse. 

New starting in 2024 for State 4-H Horse Shows: Youth are permitted to share 

a horse. Each exhibitor may show any combination of classes provided the 

horse is only shown once in a specific class number (horse may not show 

against itself).  Horse Educational: Did you know that there are a number of 

horse educational activities that don't require the member to show/have a 

horse - just a spark for horses? There is a horse speaking and demonstration 

contest, hippology (skill-a-thon), horse quiz bowl, judging, team problem 

solving, model horse, and areas for the arts such as photography, posters, 

drawing and painting, and more. More information about all of these can be 

found in the horse handbook. 





This new Positive Youth Development program will help you discover 

pathways to your future. Signup to learn what it takes to have a career, or a 

hobby in several SPARK areas including agriculture, STEM, service, 

leadership, arts, trades, and many more. There will be fun opportunities to 

build networks and friendships with folks from all over the state of WI.  

Areas include: Agriculture & Animal Sciences, Baking & Decorating, Biological 

Sciences, Civic Engagement, Climate Science and Ecosystem Resilience, Dairy 

Sciences, Diesel / Ag Equipment Technician, Expressive Arts, Health/

Medical/Pharmacy, Human Services + Education, Skilled Trades, 

Transportation/ Automotive. 

 

Go to 4h.extension.wisc.edu/opportunities/statewide-events-and-
opportunities/summer-academy for more information on each area 
available. 



Each year, the Wisconsin 4-H 
Foundation provides a sum of 
money to the State 4-H Office for 
needs-based scholarships for 
youth to participate in statewide 

Educational Experiences. Wisconsin 4-H believes that cost should not be a 
barrier to program participation.  This funding is separate from any county 
scholarship that they may apply for, and any youth who is participating in a 
Statewide Educational Experience may apply. You can find full 
information on the scholarship along with all the opportunities 
available at https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/opportunities/
statewide-events-and-opportunities                          OR SCAN 









 For their January meeting, the club spent the day at Forest Springs and 

enjoyed pizza and soda that the kids fundraised for! 

President- Lane 

'Captain Crunch ' As 

the captain and leader of our club you will keep us on task, leading with 

ideas and activities that will help us learn and grow! 

Vice President- Collin 'Apple Jacks' Jack of all trades, filling in for each 

officer in their absence. You will help members wherever needed.  

Secretary- Kinsey 'Golden Grahams' Your duties include organizing our 

club's Golden members and taking notes for meetings and good 

communication. You are Golden!  

Treasure- Coltor 'Chex' Your responsibilities are to write checks, keep up a 

record of the clubs accounts and balances. 

For their February 

meeting, the Happy 

Hoboes enjoyed open 

gym at the Prentice 

School and elected 

their club officers. 



Made apple donuts and enjoyed a presentation from Ian Hilgart on how to 

play a keyboard for their January meeting.  

At their February meeting, the club had a team building activity, enjoyed 

tape painting and learned about the Statue of Liberty from Spencer Hawn. 



Restless Rascals 
Painted with UCreate Studio during their January meeting! 

Went bowling at the Sports Page in February! 

At their February meeting, they made cards and delivered 

them along with candy to Lakeside Villa Assisted Living. 



 We LOVE sharing what your clubs are doing!  

If you have a Facebook page please invite Price 

County 4-H and we will look  there for your 

pictures.  

Planned to enjoy a day at Forest Springs for a club outing but was 
unfortunately cancelled due to weather. 

In February, the club made Tie Blankets to donate to the Cancer 
Care Bag Project. The blankets will be places in 
bags that are donated to cancer centers and 
given to patients during treatment.  



National Volunteer Week       April 14-20 




